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1. Purpose 

 

This Industry Advice Notice (IAN) is to notify stakeholders of updates to the DAFF Export 

Documentation System  (EXDOC)  

 

2. Key points 
 

• EXDOC was enhanced on 17 July 2022 to allow one Request for Permit (RFP) to be lodged for 

grain consignments where some products require a phytosanitary certificate and others no 

certificate (NC1). 

• Previously, when users raised an RFP with some products requiring a certificate and others 

requiring no certificate, EXDOC would set the print indicator to N, preventing the system from 

issuing a certificate for any products. 

 
 

View full Industry Notice Here 
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Notice No. 05 of 22 - 20 July 2022 

TOPIC: IAN 2022-49: Plant Export Operations – Enhancement to EXDOC for grain  

 

https://www.agriculture.gov.au/biosecurity-trade/export/controlled-goods/plants-plant-products/ian/2022/2022-49

